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June 26, 2020 

Dear CTECS staff, students and families, 

 

Yesterday, Governor Ned Lamont and Education Commissioner Miguel Cardona announced guidelines for 

the reopening of all Connecticut schools this fall. You can read the announcement and find supporting 

documentation here.  

 

CTECS is currently reviewing the guidelines and using them to develop the reopening plans for 

Connecticut’s technical high schools. Our top priority while planning is ensuring the health and safety of 

everyone in our school buildings. As such, our final plans will consider multiple reopening scenarios should 

public health data change over the coming weeks and months. We anticipate sharing these plans with you in 

July. 

 

We know you are eager to get back to in-person instruction this fall, and so are we. I continue to be 

appreciative of your patience and understanding during this time.   

 

Have a safe and relaxing summer. 

 

Jeff Wihbey 

 
 

http://www.cttech.org/
https://portal.ct.gov/Office-of-the-Governor/News/Press-Releases/2020/06-2020/Governor-Lamont-Announces-Plans-for-the-2020-21-School-Year-Amid-the-Ongoing-COVID19-Pandemic

